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Christel House South Africa (CHSA), an independent not for profit school serving the impoverished 

children of the Cape Flats, regrets to announce the resignation of CEO Nicky Sheridan effective 

December 21, 2017, at the end of the school year. “I have enjoyed three and a half wonderful years at 

Christel House. This was my first experience outside the corporate commercial space and I have been 

truly energized by the children. We have an outstanding staff and a wonderful supportive board who 

have helped to build on our success in academic performance during my tenure. I will miss my 

colleagues, the learners and the graduates. I will always remain a strong ambassador for CHSA”, said 

Nicky. Chairman, Steve Ross said “on behalf of the board and Christel House International we thank 

Nicky for his many important contributions to our school and wish him every success in his new 

endeavor. With Nicky’s help we look forward to an orderly transition as we find our next Chief 

Executive”. Christel House in Ottery serves nearly 800 children from grade R-12, our website at www. 

sa.christelhouse.org gives a complete accounting of our very special school. 


